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DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT  
 
Labor Standards and Safety / Wage and Hour Administration 
Operating/Capital Budget (CCS HB 205) 
 
It is the intent of the legislature that the Department maintain fiscal year 2019 levels to sustain 
or expand investigative capacity in the Wage and Hour Administration Fairbanks Office. 
 

The Labor Standards and Safety Division has three positions in the Fairbanks Wage and 
Hour office. One position is currently unfilled and in active recruitment. Once filled, fiscal 
year 2019 levels and investigative capacity will be sustained in the Fairbanks office. 
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